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19th September 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/ carers, 
 

 
Book Bags 

 
 
Year 3 children have done a great job settling into HBJS over the last few weeks and 
we have really enjoyed getting to know them all.  Thank you very much for all your 
support and encouragement in helping your children settle into their independent 
morning routines. 
 
Children will be receiving their official HBJS book-bag today with the intention that 
each child will be taking a book to and from school each day to read in their ‘Reading 
for pleasure’ slot at school and at home with parents each night. 
 
Some children will be receiving focus group reading books that are part of a planned 
intervention at school and as such will need to be looked after and returned to school 
each day.  If the books are lost, we will ask the parents for a voluntary contribution 
towards the replacement. 
 
We recommend that children read to their parent/carer each day for approximately 
twenty minutes.  If you would like any advice on how best to hear your child read, 
please contact us regarding the Y3 reading workshops.  
 
Thanks again for your support. 
 
The Y3 team 
 
Mr. Beauchamp, Mr. Jenkins, Mr. Allen, Mr. Fairweather, Mrs. Walton, Mrs. Wales 
and Mrs. Mather 
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